
 

 

To Distribution List 
 

EA 0809-002 

Canadian Zinc Corporation, Prairie Creek Mine 

 

September 17, 2010 

 

Re:  Technical Meeting – meeting dates changed from Sept 29-Oct 1

 to October 6-8, 2010 
 

Please be advised that the dates for the Technical Meeting in the environmental 

assessment of the Prairie Creek Mine have been changed to October 6-8, 2010.   

 

Two parties requested a date change with the rationale that the developer’s submission of 

the Responses to Information Requests document was delayed, the volume of material in 

the document is large and adequate time is required to review the material.  

 

The Technical Meeting will be held over the course of three days in Dettah on October 

6
th

 – 8
th

, 2010.  A revised agenda for the Technical Meeting will be distributed to parties 

prior to the meeting. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by email or phone. 

 

Regards, 

 

Chuck Hubert 

Environmental Assessment Officer 

Mackenzie Valley Review Board 

Ph: (867) 766-7052 

Fx: (867) 766-7074 

chubert@reviewboard.ca 


